
 
 

  

 
 
October 20, 2023 
 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR THE PROFESSIONAL 
PLANNING/ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR AVENUE C 

RECONSTRUCTION, PUERTO NUEVO TERMINAL, PORT OF SAN JUAN, PUERTO 
RICO 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

NOTICE OF CHANGE  
 
The RFQ for the professional planning/ architectural and engineering services for Avenue 
C Reconstruction, Puerto Nuevo Terminal, Port of San Juan, Puerto Rico (the “RFQ”) 
was issued on October 3, 2023, by the Puerto Rico Ports Authority (the “Authority” or 
“PRPA”).  
 
Pursuant to Section E of the RFQ, any clarifications will be issued as an Addendum. 
 
Notice is hereby given of a change to the RFQ. Specifically, the PRPA has now included 
a three-week period for proponents' questions within the originally established 
timeframe. PRPA will publish the answers for such questions on its website as a “Q&A” 
document. 

To this effect, the new RFQ’s timeline is as follows: 
 
Description Date* 

Issuance of RFQ 10/03/2023 

Deadline for Submitting Questions on the RFQ 11/10/2023 

Deadline for PRPA to Respond Submitted Questions (“Q&A)  11/29//2023 

Statement of Qualifications (“SOQ”) Deadline 12/06/2023 
 
The Authority reserves the right to make future changes to the RFQ schedule. It is the 
sole responsibility of proponents to periodically check for updates to this RFQ on the 
Authority’s website, https://www.prpa.pr.gov/documentos .  
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Romel Pedraza, P.E. 
Assistant Executive Director for 
Planning, Engineering, and Constructiona  

http://www.prpa.pr.gov/AVISOS

